
 

MT. LIONS GOLF TEAM UPDATE 

By Dave Helmick 
TuckerCountySports.Com 
 
MORGANTOWN – The Tucker County Golf team traveled to Morgantown for a match hosted by Trinity 

on Tuesday September 4th.  Tucker County placed 4th in the match.  Trinity placed 1st with Bridgeport in 

2nd, Morgantown 3rd, Tucker County 4th, Clay-Battelle 5th. 

KEYSER – The Mt. Lions traveled to Keyser for a four team match on Wednesday September 5th.  Tucker 

County placed 3rd in the match.  Host Keyser placed 1st with Frankfort in 2nd place, Tucker County 3rd and 

Pendleton County placed 4th. 

CANAAN VALLEY – Tucker County hosted a dual match with Petersburg on Thursday September 6th at 

Canaan Valley Resort.  Tucker County placed 1st in the match and got the win over Petersburg. 

Tucker County will return to action Thursday September 13th at Canaan Valley Resort against Gilmer 

County and Union at 4pm.  The Mt. Lions will then travel to the PVC Championship on Monday 

September 17th at the Highlands Golf Course in Pendleton County at 10am.  For more info and go to 

TuckerCountySports.Com.   


